PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
Wayne County Joint Comprehensive Plan

“The Future of All of Wayne County”


The local governments of Wayne County and the municipalities of Jesup, Odum, and Screven are in the initial stages of a process to develop a new joint comprehensive plan in accordance with state law. It is desired that this plan not only meet state requirements, but also truly express the Community’s wishes for the future growth and development of the Community.

Please come to this meeting and express your desires about the Community’s future vision, the issues and opportunities facing the Community, and what should be done to make Wayne County and its municipalities better places to live and work. What should be the Community’s guiding principles, and what can be done to generate local pride and enthusiasm about the future of all of Wayne County?

PUBLIC HEARING DATE AND TIME:
Tuesday, March 17, 2020 at 5:30 p.m.
LOCATION OF PUBLIC HEARING: 
Wayne County Commissioners Meeting Room, Jesup

Please attend, voice your opinions, and be involved. Help your community be proud about its future. All persons with a disability or otherwise needing assistance should contact Wayne County Board of Commissioners, 341 E. Walnut Street, Jesup, Georgia, or call (912) 427-5900.
